
Dear	Parents,	

We	are	 approaching	 the	 last	
few	months	of	this	academic	
year	 and	 it	 seems	 that	 the	
next	few	months	are	going	to	
be	very	busy	 for	our	 school.	
Whilst	 the	 admin	 team	 will	
be	making	arrangements	for	
the	 next	 academic	 year,	 the	
teachers	and	children	will	be	
working	 on	 their	 >inal	 Unit	
of	 Inquiry	 and	 graduation	
for	the	older	children.		

The	 third	 term	 for	 the	 ECA	
classes	will	start	in	April	and	
as	 you	 know,	 we	 have	
started	 a	 new	 program	
called	“Young	Performers”,	in	
collaboration	with	Whizkids.	
The	 aim	 of	 these	 programs	
are	 to	 provide	 a	wide	 range	
of	 activities	 that	 are	 based	
on	 children’s	 interest	 and	
are	 delivered	 in	 an	 age	
appropriate	approach.		

At	 PIPS,	we	 strongly	 believe	
in	fostering	attributes	of	life-
long	 learners.	 It’s	 not	 only	
important	for	the	teachers	to	
learn	 about	 new	 trends	 and	
innovations	in	education	but	
also	for	the	parents	to		

develop	parental	skills	such	as	
handling	 their	 children’s	
challenging	 behaviours	 in	 a	
constructive	 way.	 We	 have	
started	 to	work	with	different	
organisations	 to	 arrange	
parents’	workshops	in	the	next	
few	 months	 and	 during	 the	
next	academic	year.	

As	 we	 are	 entering	 the	 peak	
season	 for	 Hand,	 Foot	 and	
Mouth	 Disease	 (HFMD),	 we	
would	 like	 to	 remind	 all	 the	
parents	to	keep	a	close	eye	on	
their	 children’s	 health	 and	
avoid	 bringing	 them	 to	 school	
if	 they	 feel	 unwell.	 Also,	
parents	 whose	 children	 have	
been	con>irmed	with	an	illness	
are	 required	 to	 inform	 the	
school	 immediately	 and	 bring	
a	 doctor’s	 note	 when	 their	
child	is	free	from	infection.		

Last	but	not	 the	 least,	 I	would	
like	 to	 wish	 you	 all	 a	 very	
pleasant	Easter	holiday.	

Yours	sincerely,	
Gazel	Razavi		
Principal	

Easter	Holiday	

Easter	Holidays	will	start	
from	19th	April	to	3rd	May	

2019.	All	classes	will	resume	
on	6th	May	2019.		

Public	Holidays	in		
April	and		May	

5th	April	-	Ching	Ming	
Festival		

	1st	May	-	Labour	Day		
13th	May	-	The	day	following	

Buddha’s	Birthday		

Summer	Camp	2019	

Summer	Camp	2019	is	
now	open	for		

applications.	Our	
summer	camp	will	run	
over	3	weeks	from	15th	
July	to	2nd	August.	Please	
feel	free	to	collect	a	
brochure	from	the	
school	office. 

April and May Newsletter 



Yearbook 2018-2019

We	 are	 in	 the	 process	 of	 preparing	 our	 12th	 edition	 of	 the	 school	
Yearbook	which	will	 include	lots	of	our	children’s	daily	school	photos,	
special	 events	 photos,	 class	 and	 individual	 photos.	 It	 will	 be	 a	 great	
momento	for	your	family	to	recall	their	wonderful	time	at	PIPS.	If	you	
would	like	to	order,	sponsor	or	place	an	advertisement	in	the	yearbook,	
please	 >ill	 in	 the	 form	and	 return	 it	 to	 the	 school	 of>ice	by	18th	April	
2019.	

We	would	 like	 to	 thank	our	UKG	and	LKG	children	 for	using	different	
natural	materials	and	creating	different	emojis	for	our	Yearbook	cover.


